
From: Ernestjames <ernestjames21@btinternet.com> 

Sent: 09 June 2016 09:07 

To: Marfleet, Patrick 

Subject: Re: Planning application 2016/2162/P Unit 1 - 2 Kings Boulevard, Kings 

Cross Central  

 

No comment thanks, Ernest James 

 

 

On 8 Jun 2016, at 15:26, Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Mr James, 
  
I am currently dealing with a planning application at the above site which falls 
within the King’s Cross St. Pancras conservation area. I’m afraid that, due to 
an error on my part, you have not received a consultation letter for the 
application, please accept my apologies for this. 
  
The reason I am contacting you now is to find out if you wish to add any 
comments to the application before the decision is made final? 

  
It is a relatively minor application which proposes replacement doors at the 
main entrance of the ground floor unit along with 4 internally illuminated signs 
associated with the new retail use at the site. 
  
Kind regards, 

  
Patrick Marfleet 

Planning Officer 

Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

  

Tel: 020 7974 1222 

  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged 

and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If 

you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 

your computer.  
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